
 
 

GHC Ladies Auxiliary Supports PHSC Students 

The GHC Ladies Auxiliary, an organization associated with the Gulf Coast Homing Pigeon Club, recently 
presented a $3,000 donation to the PHSC Foundation in support of student scholarships. These scholarship 
funds will benefit PHSC students during the 2021-2022 academic year. 

Throughout the year, fundraisers hosted by the GHC Ladies Auxiliary help to support various initiatives and 
organizations in the community. Thank you to the GHC Ladies Auxiliary for their generosity and support of 
PHSC! 

To make a scholarship donation, visit giving.phsc.edu or call the PHSC Foundation office at (727) 816-3410. 

 
 

 

 


